
Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 15th March 2017
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
97.  	Apologies: 
	John Preston RCC
98 . 	Present:  
 Richard Mason, Rosemary Bates, Richard Spencer, Helen Morrison,  Steve Parker, Dave Dowdell, Jane Everitt and John Flower. Charlie McKemey arrived later.
In the absence of the Chairman, Helen Morrison (Vice Chair) took the Chair. 
99. 	Minutes:
      	The minutes from the Meeting held on 15th February 2017 were approved.
100.	Matters Arising:
	Richard Spencer and Jane Everitt had attended the Saddington Neighbourhood Plan meeting on Saturday 11th March.  A copy of their questionnaire was circulated to the members and Richard had taken photos of their display and placed them on Dropbox.
101.	Membership Changes to the Committee.
	This item was no longer applicable.
102.  	Feedback from Stakeholders Meeting
	Copies of the Report were circulated for members to take away and report back on at the next meeting.
103.	Householder Survey Questionnaire
	The final draft of the Questionnaire had been sent to the printers and would be available for circulation with the Communicata with envelopes for the end of the week commencing 20th March. The online version would be available from 27th March.
	It was agreed that the banners would go out during the week commencing 27th March. Posters would be prepared and put up around the village during the same week.
	Boxes would be purchased for public drop off places. 
104.	Entry of Questionnaires:
	It was reported that there were 6 volunteers to date to do the data entry. Jane would contact John Preston to see if any training was needed for the volunteers.
105.     Communication with District Councillors:
	It was agreed to invite Cllr. Steve Bilbie to the next Steering Committee meeting and give him the details of the Chairs to the Sub Committees.
106.	Changes to the Neighbourhood Planning Funding and Support
	It was reported that if we were to undertake the assessment of sites and need professional advice and surveys we would be entitled to an increase in the grant available up to £15,000.
107.	Publicity:
	Steve Parker would arrange for banners to be placed at the Village entrances reminding people about completing the questionnaires.
	A4 posters would be posted around the Village.
108. 	Any Other Business:
· Survey about the A6 Corridor
Richard Mason reported he had read the full report and that it stated that Fleckney was under capacity for traffic and that there were insignificant issues with Highways to object to development in Fleckney
· Drop-In event at Library
It was agreed to book the Library on the afternoon of Friday 9th June and morning of Saturday 10th June for the Public Drop-In event.
· Asking the Fleckney Action Group to share their information
· It was agreed that Jane would contact Jim about his interest in the Steering Committee and see if he could act as our Planning specialist. Otherwise we would contact the RCC  to see if they recommend a specialist.
109.       Date of Next Meeting:
Wednesday 26th  April 2017 at 7.00 pm.   
	The meeting closed at 8.10 pm.
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